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Atheon should be accountable for treating all its wastewater, just like the other waste water that it
produces. If it wants to increase production of contaminated waste water, it is just common sense
that it needs to increase it's treatment facilities. Please, PLEASE do not consider this arcane
"dillution" theory. These toxic contaminants will eventually impact the quality of Boysen Reservoir
(a recreation and fishing mecca), Wind River Canyon (a blue ribbon trout fishing area), the
BigHorn River (providing irrigation water and drinking water) as well as everything downstream.
Energy companies do not need to bypass ethical waste regulations - they have the means to release
only treated waste water. I'm actually appalled that their request was already approved. There are
MANY people that want this approval rescinded. Hold them accountable to keep our Wyoming
environment as toxin-free as possible. Thank you!
 


